Farmor's School The Park Fairford Gloucestershire GL7 4JQ

Tel: 01285 712302 Fax: 01285 713504

Website: www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Mr M S Evans, BA, MA

Headteacher

Email: admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk



Dear Parent/Guardian

As your son / daughter is now in Year 10 and fully underway with their GCSE Computer Science course, the Computing department strongly recommends that they have an AQA CGP revision guide. The books are used for completion of homework, preparing for end of topic tests, mocks and the final GCSE exams.

The school gets an excellent discount on these and they are available for £6.60 each. The contribution needs to be made via **ParentPay**. The books will then be ordered and delivered to students.

The deadline for this order is Tuesday 31st January 2023

If you would like this book, please login to ParentPay.

If you have any queries concerning this matter, for example financial issues where we may be able to help, please feel free to contact me by phone or email.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. H. Bristow

Head of Computing

Farmor's School, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under number 07707979, with registered office Farmor's School, The Park, Fairford GL7 4IQ

